
-----Original Message----- 
From: Maxwell, Beth Lynn [mailto:BMAXWELL@utsystem.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 5:30 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Cc: Yudof, Mark; Barnhill, Robert; Burgdorf, Barry D.; Sanga, Arjuna; Shine, Kenneth; Sullivan, 
Terry; Malandra, Geri; Robert Hardy; michaels@mdanderson.org; Capelli, Chris - MD Anderson; 
Maxwell, Beth Lynn; Sampson, Margaret; Harper, Georgia 
Subject: Comments to 71 Fed. Reg. 48 and 61 

Dear Mr. Clarke, 
  
Attached, please find a comment letter from The University of Texas System 
regarding the USPTO's proposed rule changes.  We appreciate the opportunity 
to comment. 
  
Sincerely,  
BethLynn Maxwell 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
BethLynn Maxwell, Ph.D., J.D. 
The University of Texas System  
Office of General Counsel 
201 West 7th Street 
Austin, Texas  78701 
phone 512.499.4518 
fax 512.499.4523 
email bmaxwell@utsystem.edu 
www.utsystem.edu/ogc/intellectualproperty 
 












